



News from Nova Scotia

News from Cumberland Public Libraries

Charlotte Gallivan, Library Community Engagement Intern, Cumberland Public Libraries

News

River Hebert Branch Opening Soon

The River Hebert and Joggins Area Development Association has been working on opening the new Community Centre. This new space, formally the old curling club, will house Cumberland Public Libraries' (CPL) River Hebert branch. This new space is fully accessible, and will be opening February 16th!

Online Programming

Due to the influx of Covid-19 cases within Nova Scotia, we have been unable to offer in-person programming. We have modified our outreach approach and have been offering virtual programming. This includes our Children and Adults Reading Together (CART) program, weekly story times, and crafting videos. Prep work has started for our virtual March break celebrations which will consist of online tutorials and "Take and Make" kits.

Covid-19 Rapid Testing Kits

In partnership with the Province of Nova Scotia, CPL has been providing the residents of Cumberland County with rapid testing kits. All seven CPL branches have rapid testing kits available to patrons. This initiative started in December 2021 and has provided the public with the opportunity to access rapid testing kits during the current Omicron wave.

Photos

A photo of our new River Hebert location!







Our CART Coordinator Sammy conducting her virtual session.